
Unofficial translation 

 

To the Secretary General of the 

Ministry of the Interior of the 

Republic of Estonia 

Tarmo MIILITS 

 

On extending congratulations 

 

Dear Mr. Secretary General, 

I would like to extend my sincere congratulations to you and the entire staff of 

the Ministry of the Interior of the Republic of Estonia on the Independence Day of 

Estonia! 

On such an essential day for your state, I would like to express my deep gratitude 

for the support that Estonia has been providing to Ukraine in our struggle for freedom 

and sovereignty. We highly appreciate your solidarity and concrete actions that 

contribute to strengthening security and stability in our region. 

Cooperation between our Ministries is an important element of partnership 

relations between Ukraine and Estonia. I am convinced that our interaction will 

continue to develop, in the areas of law enforcement, civil protection and security. 

I would like to extend to you my sincere wishes of good health, success in your 

important mission, and to your colleagues – those of inspiration and new professional 

achievements. May the friendly relations between our countries only grow stronger! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

the State Secretary  Inna YASHCHUK 

 

 

 


